Subject: RE: Consol Energy Follow Up

Date: Tuesday, August 21, 2012 7:51:18 AM EDT

From: Arrington, Larry R

To: Brown, William F, Hoyt, Kevin Patrick, Evans, Richard M

cc: Arrington, Larry R

Bill, Kevin, Richard-- I have not sent this. Do you agree with this response to Brian? Should I say more (or less)? Larry

Brian-- Yes, we are moving on this. We met on the RFP last week and we have developed a PR plan. The RFP will have a much stronger research component this time. TDEC is on board with the research component. We will need help in getting industry feedback on the research questions prior to the release of the RFP. Our timeline is to get all PR(legislative and environmental groups) and feedback accomplished in the fall, Trustee approval at January meeting, and then to the Building Commission for release of the RFP. Any suggestions? Larry

Larry R. Arrington, Chancellor

The University of Tennessee Institute of Agriculture 2621 Morgan Circle, Room 101 Knoxville, TN 37996-4505 865-974-7342 (phone) 865-974-8781 (fax) larrington@tennessee.edu

From: Bryan Kaegi [mailto:bryan@kaegiresources.com]

Sent: Monday, August 20, 2012 6:43 PM

To: Arrington, Larry R

Subject: Consol Energy Follow Up

Larry -It is my understanding that UT got the green light to move forward with an RFP. Do you know any kind of specific timeline? I have spoken with Administration and TDEC and both have said ball is in UT hands. I understand it could still be a lengthy process, but didn't know if you had any insight for me to pass on to interested parties. Thank you.

Bryan Kaegi 4525 Harding Pike, Suite 200 Nashville, TN 37205 (615) 948-1863 bryan@kaegiresources.com On Apr 16, 2012, at 9:29 AM, Arrington, Larry R wrote:

Bryan-- TDEC has gone quiet on us. No reaction to our research plan. I will call them. I was fortunate to visit a couple of the Consol wells with Doug Clark. Very impressive. Larry

Larry R. Arrington, Chancellor

The University of Tennessee Institute of Agriculture 2621 Morgan Circle, Room 101 Knoxville, TN 37996-4505 865-974-7342 (phone) 865-974-8781 (fax) larrington@tennessee.edu

From: Bryan Kaegi [mailto:bryan@kaegiresources.com]

Sent: Monday, April 16, 2012 10:11 AM

To: Arrington, Larry R

Subject: Re: Consol Energy Follow Up

Larry - working on a report for Consol to give them an update. What is status on your end or do you have any recommendations for Consol including getting TDEC to push for approvals. Thanks for any light you can shed on this.

Bryan Kaegi 4525 Harding Pike, Suite 200 Nashville, TN 37205 (615) 948-1863 bryan@kaegiresources.com

On Mar 8, 2012, at 12:39 PM, Arrington, Larry R wrote:

I believe it will be no later than next week. Our strategy (and they agreed) was to have TDEC help push for approvals. Is that a good strategy? Larry

The University of Tennessee Institute of Agriculture 2621 Morgan Circle, Room 101 Knoxville, TN 37996-4505 865-974-7342 (phone) 865-974-8781 (fax) larrington@tennessee.edu

From: Bryan Kaegi [mailto:bryan@kaegiresources.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 1:34 PM

To: Arrington, Larry R

Subject: Re: Consol Energy Follow Up

Thank you Larry. Let me know when you are ready and I'm sure Consol R&D would be helpful to review plan or do anything necessary throughout the process. For our planning purposes, any idea of timeline of when you get the review back from TDEC?

Bryan Kaegi 4525 Harding Pike, Suite 200 Nashville, TN 37205 (615) 948-1863 bryan@kaegiresources.com

On Mar 8, 2012, at 12:23 PM, Arrington, Larry R wrote:

It went well. Everything is still on track. The group submitted a draft "research plan" to TDEC on Monday. Once they review, we hope to take it back to the Governor's office. Hopefully we will get the green light to proceed. Consol R&D has offered to review the plan when we are ready. Let me know if you have questions or suggestions. Larry

Larry R. Arrington, Chancellor The University of Tennessee Institute of Agriculture 2621 Morgan Circle, Room 101 Knoxville, TN 37996-4505 865-974-7342 (phone)

865-974-8781 (fax) larrington@tennessee.edu

From: Bryan Kaegi [mailto:bryan@kaegiresources.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 08, 2012 12:25 PM

To: Arrington, Larry R

Subject: Consol Energy Follow Up

Larry - i wanted to check in and see how the site visit with the UT group and Consol energy worked out. I understand and appreciate that this is a process but wanted to check on next steps if necessary.

Bryan Kaegi 4525 Harding Pike, Suite 200 Nashville, TN 37205 (615) 948-1863 bryan@kaegiresources.com